
Yarra Ranges Council in partnership with  

Kimberley Place invite Parents, Carers  

and Early Years Professionals 

Kinder and School 
Readiness Information 
Session 

Is your child ready for Kinder or school? 
Your child may be able to start kinder or school 
in the new year due to their age, but are they 
actually ready to embark on the next 13+ years 
of education? 
This session discusses the skills, behaviours 
and development  of children approaching kinder 
and school readiness. 

Kimberley Place 

33 Kimberley Drive,  

Chirnside Park 

Jinting Li—Kimberley Place 

Preschool Teacher, will be 

available for Q and A at the 

end of the information session. For registration and enquiries  contact: 

Michelle Lehmann 

1300 368 333 or ealryyears@yarraranges.vic.gov.au 

FREE 
Information Session 

Thursday 10th May 2018  

7pm—8:30pm 


